Mr. FoCo Allen
Kansas Uil VerSity,

Dear Mr., Allen:

Some Time sg0 We Beceived your communication regaring
the possibility of Saturday morning gymasium and play 0OPPor-
tunites for children of the raculty. We were very much in-
terested snd intended writing st once 1o enroll our small
son. 1In the rusb of other asctivities which bhave KkKept us 80
very busy for several weeks we failed to find time t0 get

our letter written.

We do hope that the opportunity is still open and
that ten year old rfhillip Edward Jones may have the privelege
of enjoying the recreative games and play in the gymaslum.
It is certainly a fine service your department is offering
snd 1 hope the response has been adequate.

Sincerely,

Mre and irse Frank E. JOonesSe.



